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               WE “GET TO” SERVE 

 
 

 

 

 

                          BREAKFAST WITH SANTA 

Our Breakfast with Santa was a big success. Thanks for all the hard work. We had 

a great turn out for breakfast and an estimated 100 children had photos taken 

with Santa and Mrs. Claus! 

                     

GOVERNOR’S NIGHT 

Our Governor’s Night was held on Thursday, 

December 7, 2017. Thank you District Governor 

Dan for bringing us news from the District and International. There is a lot 

going on and we will learn more at the Mid-Winter Convention. 

 

 MEETINGS 

The first meeting in January is Thursday, January 4th.  This is will be a potluck 

starting at 7:00 p.m. 

The second meeting in January is Thursday, January 18th at 7:00 p.m. and it 

will also be a potluck meal.  

 

MEAT RAFFLE 

The meat raffle continues at Trouble’s Restaurant every Saturday at 3:00 p.m.  Volunteers are needed at 

2:30 to help work the meat raffle.  Thank you to Lion Judy for chairing the meat raffle. 
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ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

We had a good time and turn out at the ice cream 

social at the Good Samaritan Nursing Home on 

Sunday, December 10th. 

Lions Donald, Tammy, Terry, LaNette, and Lion 

President Denise did the serving. Thanks for your 

help Lions.                                                                             

 

 

 

ZONE MEETING 

The Waverly Lions hosted the Zone Meeting on Monday, December 11th at the KC Hall in 

Waverly. Lion President Denise, LaNette, and Terry attended. Zone Chair PDG Clay 

O’Flanagan led the meeting. PDG Paul Hanson gave an update on the Vision Foundation 

and also told us about his recent Heart transplant. 

 

 

 

FOOD SHELF DONATION 

Lions Randy Mills and Steve Mooney from the Maple Lake Lions Club 

and Lion Terry Thorson from our club delivered 40 hams and 48 

turkeys to the Food Shelf in Waverly. Thank you to the Maple Lake 

Lions for making this donation possible. 

 

 

Happy Birthday to all the Howard Lake Lion members who are celebrating their birthdays in January:  

Tom Sullivan (2) Darrell Main (12) Terry Thorson (19). 

 
MID-WINTER CONVENTION 

The Mid-Winter Convention is at the Airport Marriott on January 19th, 20th and 21st.  Room reservations 

can be made by calling the Marriott at 952-854-7441. Meal booklets are available and the price after 

December 15th is $120.00. We have seven members planning on attending so far. 

 

                                        
Lions International – www.lionsclubs.org                

Multiple District 5M- www.lionsmd5m.org  

District 5M-7 - www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/ 

5M7 Gram newsletter - http://www.e-district.org/sites/5m7/page-8.php                                     

Howard Lake Lions Club – www.hllions.org      

   

Upcoming Events 
District 5M-7 Midwinter Convention - January 19 – 21 at the Airport Marriot in Bloomington MN. 

 

WE “GET TO” SERVE 


